
Action Required to vote in the November 5, 2024 election! !
You were registered to vote today, but the election is two weeks or less away and you need to make a 
plan if you want to vote in the November 5 election.
If you’re registering for the first time or if your previous voter registration was in a state other 
than Michigan and you want to vote in the November 5 election, you must visit your Michigan city or 
township clerk’s office and register in-person between now and 8 p.m. on November 5.

If your previous voter registration was in Michigan you have the following three options:
1: Visit your new city or township clerk’s office and register in-person between now and 8 p.m. on November 5.
2: If you moved to your new city or township fewer than 60 days before November 5, you may 
request and vote an absentee ballot from your former city or township clerk.
3: If you moved to your new city or township fewer than 60 days before November 5, you may 
vote at your old early voting site or polling place in your old city or township one last time.

If you don’t want to vote in the November 5 election, you don’t need to do anything. 
You will be registered to vote and may vote in all future elections following the 
November 5 election. We’ll mail you a voter information card after this election. 

Visit Michigan.gov/Vote to find your clerk’s contact information, directions to the 
location of your early voting site and Election Day polling place, and sample ballot.
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